
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                        

                                                                                                         
 

WHOLE SCHOOL - COVID-19 UPDATE 1ST APRIL 2020 
 

School staff will be working through the Easter Holiday, including Good Friday and 
Easter Monday to keep the school open for the children of Key Workers who cannot 
provide safe child care at home when they are at work. We must be notified in advance 
if your child will require any child care during this period as the school will be closed on 
any days when no children have been booked in. 

 
USEFUL LINK 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-
children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing/guidance-for-parents-

and-carers-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-
wellbeing-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 

 
The above link provides government guidance for parents and carers on some of the 
issues that you may face during the lockdown period. 
 

PAPER TOWEL COLLECTION FOR EAST LANCS NHS TRUST 
 

In response to a shortage of paper towels in local hospitals we have been able to donate 
10,000 from our school stock as part of a collection from Lancashire schools. 

 
 

EASTER HOLIDAY ARRANGEMENTS FOR HOMEWORK 
 

Your child’s teacher will continue to provide daily work during the first week of the 
Easter Holiday, other than Good Friday. 
 
From Tuesday of the second week, you and your child will be directed to a variety of 
online resources and fun activities that can be used until daily work resumes again on 
Monday 20th April. 

 
 


